
   

New Date for your Diary: Year 6 Leavers Trip 4th July – details to 

follow 
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Thank you so much for all your Bag2School donations – we 

collected 270kg in total which equates to £108 raised for 

School Funds! 

Calling all Football Fans! 

Following on from our previous gauge of interest form to Year 

2, 3 & 4 parents regarding a new Panini World Cup Sticker Book 

Club: 

The club will run on Thursdays starting on 24th May from 8.15am.  

Children will need to bring their own Panini World Cup Sticker 

Book (free in the shops), and £1.50 to each session.  They will 

receive a pack of stickers and have the chance to swap 

stickers with each other and talk about the World Cup.  Our 

Sports Leaders are keen to help run the club.  

If you would like to book a place for your child please complete 

the form on Parentmail.  We have opened the club up to 

children in Years 5 and 6 also.  In the meantime – make sure 

you get your sticker book and start collecting!  

Next Week… 

Mon May 14th 

 Y6 SATs begin – please 

make sure children 

arrive on time 

 Rounders Club 

 Balanceability Club 

Tues May 15th 

 Dodgeball Club  

(Group 1 Session 1) 

Wed May 16th 

 Forest School Year 3 (am 

only, please send 

uniform to change into) 

Thur May 17th  

 Creative Day (selected 

Y4/5 children) at Barlby 

High 

 Cheerleading Club  

Fri May 11 

 Royal Wedding Non 

Uniform Day – Red White 

and or Blue (£1) 
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